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The Board of Education for Portland Public Schools is committed to the success of 

every student in each of our schools.  Our primary mission is to educate students who 

live within our district boundary. When feasible, Portland Public Schools will also 

consider enrolling nonresident students and allowing residents students to enroll in 

other district. 


